
 

 

 

 

 

Dear 6th years, 

 

If you click on the link below it will bring you to all the updates on the Leaving Certificate and its 

cancellation. There is a large document on how grades will be predicted. I will be reading this over 

the weekend and get further guidance on it. 

 

I will meet with you all at 12.30pm on Tuesday via zoom. I will send link about 30 minutes before it 

 

For now, trust me that it all will be ok and enjoy your weekend, 

 

Ms. O Connor 

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/ybp3d2oz 


